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Summary of Written and Oral Submissions 

Zoning By-law Amendment – 2254, 2262, 2270 Braeside 
Avenue, and 2345 Alta Vista Drive (ACS2022-PIE-PS-0109) 
In addition to those outlined in the Consultation Details section of the report, the following 
outlines the written and oral submissions received between the publication of the report 
and prior to City Council’s consideration: 

Number of delegations/submissions 
Number of delegations at Committee: 5 

Number of written submissions received by Planning Committee between August 29 (the 
date the report was published to the City’s website with the agenda for this meeting) and 
September 7, 2022 (the deadline for written submissions, being 4 pm the business day 
before the committee meeting date): 0 

Summary of oral submissions 
The Applicant provided a slide presentation, a copy of which is on file with the City Clerk. 
The Applicant provided an overview of the Application and responded to questions from 
the Committee. They were represented by the following: 

• Nadia de Santi, WSP 

• Jim Colizza 

The Committee heard the following public delegations on the report, and a summary of 
their respective comments are as follows: 

• Cathy Munroe spoke in support of the application on behalf of the Church of St 
.Thomas, co-owner of the property noting she has worked extensively with the 
Ellwood Host Board and project team ensuring concerns were addressed through 
community consultation. 

• Janice Horton spoke in support of the application noting it is an exciting project and 
very positive for the neighbourhood. 

• Peter Hume spoke in support for the application however expressed concern with 
the removal of a mature tree to be replaced with a driveway and encourages the 
applicant to do better to protect mature tree canopy. 

Effect of Submissions on Planning Committee Decision: Debate: The 
Committee spent 30 minutes in consideration of the item.  



2 

Vote: The committee considered all submissions in making its decision and carried the 
report recommendations as presented. 

Ottawa City Council 
Pursuant to the Procedure By-law, members of the public may not make oral submissions 
to Council. 

Number of additional written submissions received by Council between September 8 after 
4 pm (deadline for written submissions to Planning Committee) and September 21, 2022 
(Council consideration date): 0 

Effect of Submissions on Council Decision:  

Council considered all submissions in making its decision and carried the report 
recommendations as presented. 
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